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I have enjoyed living in Eldorado Villas for 16 years. There have been rate increases 

every year. Of course, costs have gone up for all of us. We are a senior community 

and some of us have limited income and cannot afford the 10% yearly rate increases. 

If President Trump is successful in eliminating Social Security, there could be a lot of 

us who may lose our homes. Please cap the rental space increases to the 6% as 

proposed. 

 


